
Announcement of the Faculty of Graduate Studies, Mahidol University 
Subject: Tuition Fee Enrollment and Payment Criteria  

and Methods of Mahidol University Graduate Students 

 (Issue 2) B.E. 2565 

******************************** 

To facilitate the registration procedures and tuition fee payment of the graduate 
students at Mahidol University be align and comply with the reconstruction of the Faculty of 
Graduate Studies in accordance with the announcement by Mahidol University on 6 October 
2022 regarding the Section Division within the University (Faculty of Graduate Studies) (Issue 
2) B.E. 2565. 

By virtue of No. 37 of the Academic Regulations of Mahidol University, B.E. 2550, the 
dean of the Faculty of Graduate Studies has issued an announcement as follows. 

There shall be a dismissal of clause No. 3 in the announcement by the Faculty of 
Graduate Studies on the Standards and Registration Procedures and Tuition Fee Payment of 
Graduate Students, Mahidol University, B.E. 2565, dated May30, 2022 and be replaced by the 
clause below: 

“3.  For further information, please contact the Registration and Assessment Section 
through e-mail: gradaddskills@mahidol.ac.th or Line ID: @610punjy.” 

 
This announcement shall be effective from 1 October 2022 onwards. 
 

 
 

       Announced on December 13, 2022 
 
 
 
 

(Professor Dr. Patcharee Lertrit, M.D.) 

       Dean, Faculty of Graduate Studies   
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